
 

 

 
 
 
26 September 2023 
 
 

Brighton Training Centre Construction Works 
 

Construction Update 26 Sep 23 
 

 
From Wednesday, 27 Sep 23 access to the training track will be via the half mile entry point in front 
of the stable blocks. This entry point will be in place until further advised. 
 
Please also note that the track will be closed on Thursday, 28 Sep 23. 
 
Thank you for your collaboration and cooperation. 
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